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Dear Marietjie, 

Here is a special message for the amazing students who gave such an amazing donation that came from their 

hearts. They are an example to each one of us. 

We are incredibly grateful to have received your generous donation of dog and cat food, bedding, treats, and 

other essential items for the animals in our care. Your kindness and compassion have made a significant impact 

on the lives of the animals at Cape of Good Hope SPCA. Thanks to you, they will not only have full bellies but 

also warm and comfortable bedding, as well as some special treats to enjoy. 

It is truly heartwarming to see young students like you taking action to make the world a better place for 

animals. Your donation shows that you care deeply about their well-being, and that makes all the difference in 

their lives. Every time they enjoy a soft bed or wag their tails in excitement for a treat, they are feeling the love 

and care you have shown them. 

On behalf of our entire team and, of course, all the animals who are benefiting from your kindness, thank you. 

Your generosity and thoughtfulness mean the world to us, and we are truly inspired by your efforts. 

Please know that your support has brightened many days for the animals and brought hope to their future. We 

are lucky to have such compassionate young people like you in our community. 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

   

 
MOYO NDUKWANA 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  


